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We are pleased with the success of Youth Sailing Schools that have received
contributions from our Foundation, the John B. and Nelly Llanos Kilroy Foundation.

We now wish to provide a new technique for funding and awareness of the benefits that
such schools provide, customarily as a program of a Yacht Club.

Youth Sailing Schools teach more than just the sailing. They teach maturity, competitive
friendship, the fundamentals of mathematics and physics and the joy of participation.

Our new plan is to have the Yacht Club offer copies of my book KIALOA US-1: Dare to
Win to those who will contribute $25.00 or more to their Yacht Club Sailing School and
pay $14.50 for the handling and shipping expense. The book will then be shipped to their
home or their Yacht Club as desired. The current amazon.com price is $35.00.

Our Foundation also grants funds to sailing schools who provide this wonderful
experience to needy and underprivileged children with outstanding results. We welcome

your participation and that of your Yacht Club Members.

My daughter, Trice Kilroy, is managing this program and can be reached by email at

Patrice.kilroy(@kialoa.us or telephone at 401 996-0168.
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